
ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
YEAR B 16TH JUNE 2024     

THE LAWS OF GROWTH. WE WOULD LOVE TO BE ABLE TO 
PLANT A SEED TODAY AND HAVE A MAGNIFICENT TREE 
TOMORROW. BUT THAT IS NOT POSSIBLE. IT WILL TAKE 
MANY YEARS FOR THE TREE TO GROW TO ITS FULL HEIGHT. 
LIKEWISE, THE CHURCH IS CONSTANTLY GROWING 
TOWARDS FULLER MATURITY. THE CHURCH IS NOURISHED 
IN ITS GROWTH BY THE EUCHARIST AND THE WORD OF GOD. 
THE CHURCH IS LIKE A GROWING TREE, ALREADY BEARING 
FRUIT AND GIVING COMFORT, BUT ALWAYS OPEN TO 
FURTHER GROWTH. 
 

First Reconciliation – We congratulate and continue to pray for all the parish children 
who made their First Reconciliation on Thursday night. 
 

Confirmation – Important Dates – Confirmation Enrolment at Mass - Saturday 15th June 
6pm, Sacrament of Confirmation – Sunday 30th June 10am. 
 

Message from Fr Kose – Dear Parishioners, It has been a momentous journey of 
tremendous magnitude for me in the last one and half months as a priest over here in this 
Parish. I have enjoyed every bit of it thoroughly. You have all been very cooperative and 
collaborative towards me in terms of all the endeavours I have taken up over here. The 
first impression, I have about you is that you have all been nice towards a priest in every 
sense of the term. Besides, you have all been so welcoming in your attitude towards me 
in thick and thin. Your forthcoming mentality towards me has made me a better person 
indeed. I take a basketful of good memories along with me from over here to my new 
arena of pastoral works. As I go away from here to Cooma Parish as an Assistant Parish 
Priest, I solicit your prayers in my future spiritual journey as a priest. I also thank all of you 
from the bottom of my heart for everything you have done for me. Goodbye to each and 
everyone of you till we meet again. God bless you all… 
 Yours Sincerely, Fr Kuriakose C J 
 
Fr Sijo – Fr Sijo will be returning to Temora this coming Tuesday evening and we look 
forward to welcoming him back. We thank Fr Kose for being here with us. There will be no 
Mass on Tuesday 18th June and Wednesday 19th June Mass will be said at 5pm instead of 
10am on that day.  
 

Wood Raffle - Over the next few weeks the PPC is running a wood raffle to raise much 

needed funds for the parish. Tickets are $5 each and will be sold outside the church after 

the next two weekend Masses on Saturday 15th June and Sunday 23rd June. The raffle 

will be drawn after Mass on Saturday 29th June. 
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TEMORA SACRED HEART MISSION 
INCORPORATING THE PARISHES OF TEMORA/BARMEDMAN,  

ARDLETHAN/ARIAH PARK & BARELLAN/BINYA 
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OUR LADY HELP OF CHRISTIANS 
PARISH ARDLETHAN 

PO BOX 45 
ARDLETHAN  NSW  2665 

 
  

 
 
  

ST THERESE PARISH BARELLAN 
PO BOX 58 

BARELLAN  NSW  2665 
 
 

 
 
 

ST ANNES CENTRAL SCHOOL 
125 DEBOOS ST 

TEMORA NSW 2666 
PH: (02) 6977 1011 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL:  
GRANT HAIGH 

Grant.Haigh@cg.catholic.edu.au  
WEBSITE: 

www.stannestemora.nsw.edu.au 
 
  
  

  
We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of this land, the 
Wiradjuri peoples, Aboriginal 
peoples and Torres Strait Islander 
peoples. We pay our respects to 
the elders past, present and 
emerging, for they hold the 
memories, the traditions, the 
culture, and hopes of this land. We 
acknowledge that they have 
occupied and cared for this land 
over countless generations and we 
celebrate their continuing 
contribution to the life of our town 
and of this region. We also extend 
our respect to all Aboriginal 
peoples living in our community. 

mailto:Temora@cg.org.au
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the front steps of the presbytery. If added to the current list of  
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  

Greg Gaynor 
Rosemary Blachut 

Brian Hughes 
David Rolfe 
Joy Cronin 

Chris Morton 
Janelle Bland 

Beryl Muir 
Jim Clancy 
Cliff Cook 

Allan Pinney 
Michael Brady  
Mavis Murphy 

Rita Martin 
Noel Rigney-Johnson 

Could you please contact the 
presbytery if you are aware of 

any changes to our sick list. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASSES OFFERED: 
Jack, Eileen & Bernie Gaynor 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DECEASED: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: 
Neil Duffy 

Kath McNamara 
Debbie Adams 

Bill Pinney 
Elizabeth O’Connor 

Mary Hughes 
David Trindall 

Kerri Matthews 
Aileen Casey 

Molly Harmer 
Ettie Lynch 

Norman Dwyer 
Mary Morton 

Peter McGrath  
Tom Purcell 

Edna Maxwell 
Rene Fogarty 

 
 

 
 
 

 

MASS TIMES 
TUESDAY: No Mass 
WEDNESDAY: Mass    5.00pm    
THURSDAY: Mass      10.00am  
FRIDAY:        Mass    10.00am 
SATURDAY:  Mass 10.00am   Reconciliation 10.20am 
22nd June Vigil Mass 6.00pm – ARIAH PARK 
SUNDAY 
23rd June Mass 8.00am – BARMEDMAN, 10.00am - TEMORA  

 
 
 

6PM MASS SATURDAY 15TH JUNE 2024 
ACOLYTE: J Morton READER: M Sleigh 
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: J McKelvie ROSARY: M Bremer 

OFFERTORY PROCESSION: M & C Tucker MUSIC: C Glasgow 

ALTAR SERVERS: B Krause & J Oliver   

10AM MASS SUNDAY 23RD JUNE 2024 
ACOLYTE: P George READER: C Tucker 
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: C Drumore ROSARY: P Connolly 

ALTAR SERVER: H Drumore & J Nguyen MUSIC: C Drumore  

PLANNED GIVING COUNTERS:   15th – G & A Wood 23rd – R Coleman & J Goode 
CHURCH CLEANING: 23rd – J Morton’s Team      7th – D McKelvie’s Team 
 IF UNABLE TO ATTEND MASS PLEASE FIND OWN REPLACEMENT 
 
First Collection for Sunday 9th June 2021 $412.80. Second Collection for Sunday 9th June 2021 
$748.70. 
 
First Collection - The 'First Collection' is to support priests and retired priests. If you would like 
to contribute electronically to the 'First Collection' then you can deposit directly into the Central 
Presbytery Fund account, Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. Please use your 
surname and Temora as the reference, eg Smith Temora. BSB: 062 786 No: 000029248 Central 
Presbytery Fund. 
 

Second Collection - The 'Second Collection' (Parish Planned Giving) is for the maintenance and 

day to day running of our parish. If you would like to contribute electronically to the 'Second 

Collection' (Parish Planned Giving) then you can deposit directly into the Sacred Heart Parish 

Temora account, Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. Remember to include your Name 

and Ref No: 140s11.1. BSB: 062 786 No: 000015031 Sacred Heart Parish Temora. We also have a 

table at the back of the church with collection slots (one for the First Collection and one for the 

Second Collection) where you can place money/envelopes.  
 
 

New Table – Most people would be aware of the beautiful new table situated at the back doors 

of the church. This table features convenient labelled slots where you can securely place your 

first and/or second collection contributions for the parish. We hope this new feature adds ease 

for those who are giving cash donations and thank you for your ongoing support. 

Vocations Discernment Dinners – Alternating between a presbytery and the Archbishop’s 

House. Second Thursday of the month. For men interested in discerning a call to the Priesthood. 

A hearty meal provided with insightful discussions and prayer. For more information please 

contact vocations director Fr Emil emil.milat@cg.org.au.  

Legislation on Euthanasia – On the table at the back of the church are copies of a Statement 
from Archbishop Christopher Prowse regarding the recent passing of the Voluntary Assisted 
Dying Legislation in the ACT.  
 

MEETINGS Confirmation Enrolment at Mass – Saturday 15th June – 6pm 
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